Dear Parent,

At Lyle S. Briggs K-8 School, it is our goal to ensure that all students succeed. We are providing a reading intervention program to select students to improve their skills in English Language Arts.
The district’s adopted computer-adaptive universal screening program (FASTbridge) has indicated your child could benefit from additional instruction and practice within our intervention program.
The intervention program will consist of small group instruction using the district adopted intervention curriculum with a credentialed teacher in a structured environment.  Instruction will be based on strengthening the reading skills of the student.
The program will take place during regular school hours and will be held for 30-45 minutes, three to four days a week. Student will be attending intervention after direct instruction for individualized support. Students will be regularly monitored to assess progress.  Every trimester, each student will be re-evaluated to measure growth to see if he/she is ready to exit the program or if continued intervention would be beneficial.
The program takes place in room 10. I like to call it the Panther lab.  
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me at Laurie_Mckellip@chino.k12.ca.us  . I look forward to working with your child and to a successful learning experience!

Sincerely,
Laurie Gilbert-McKellip, 
Intervention Teacher
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